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From: S00 Young Lee

To: Brown, Don

Cc: emilee.chaclas@sierraclub.org; mminuche@lvejo.org
Subject: [External] R24-17 Public Comment

Date: Sunday, March 9, 2025 1:58:06 PM

Good afternoon Clerk Don Brown,

I ask that you docket this email as a public comment for R2024-017 in the Matter of Proposed Clean
Car and Truck Standards: Proposed Section 35 I1l. Admin Code 242.

My name is Soo Young Lee and | am a resident of Chicago (60637). | support the Illinois Pollution
Control Board adopting the Proposed Clean Car and Truck Standards for the wellbeing and safety of
Illinois residents, and particularly Black and brown communities that are disproportionately
impacted by ever-rising diesel pollution. According to recent Air Quality and Health Reports, South
and West Side neighborhoods in Chicago that bisect major highways and industrial facilities face the
highest pollution burdens in the city. We need solutions to combat the detrimental health and
environmental effects of these burdens, including rises in respiratory illnesses and exacerbation of
heart and lung diseases.

I urge the Pollution Control Board to sign into law the ACT, HDO and ACC2 Standards for a
safer, more just, and cleaner tomorrow for all Illinois residents, including you and yours.

Thank you,
S00 Young Lee
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